                                                   SCONL December Report
Wine Tasting and a presentation “High Touch and High Tech: A Multifaceted Approach to Reducing Inpatient Falls” given by: Glynnis Lowe, MSN, RN, CEN, Patricia Mondick, BSN, RN, NE-BC.

Focus points from December Business meeting as follows:
1. Quarterly meeting dates changed for 2016: April 28th, September 23rd and December 2nd.
2. Membership continues to remain consistent; 80 members and 10 pending. 
3. Spring Conference sponsored by SCONL on April 28, 2016: Tools for Nurse Leaders
4. Feedback to PONL : provide CEU’s support for regions; Recommendation for a  New Management company to have a physical  presence at the State Capital; PONL Legislative committee to provide “talking points” to the regions, especially for the committee to focus on HB 139 – Pa. Care Act related to discharges and transfers. 
Great meeting with social networking with the SCONL group as we learned about different wines and paring of foods! Pictures attached! 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Respectfully,  Cathy McQuait, Regional Chair
                  Bonita Trapnell MSN, RN, NEA-BC Co-chair

                                                                  



